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Postponement of Free From Food Asia 2022 and Announcement of New 

Concept 

 
Statement from the organisers of Free From Food Asia, VNU Asia Pacific and Expo Business Communications BV. 

 

New event name: Healthy Food Asia 2023 

Slogan: B2B event catering to the Future of Healthy Food in Asia 

New event date: June/July, 2023 

 

2 August 2022 
VNU Asia Pacific and Expo Business Communications BV jointly announce that Free From Food Asia 2022, has 

been shifted to June/July 2023 with the new concept “Healthy Food Asia 2023”  
 

Healthy Food Asia 2023, powered by Free From Food Asia; is a part of Free From Food Expo series which 

concentrate on extensive Matchmaking Program.  Healthy Food Asia 2023 will enable a more cost-effective 

market entry and market expansion through physical matchmaking with dedicated focus on inviting specific 

customer groups from Southeast Asia and beyond, related to our participating exhibitors and sponsors. 

Plan your meeting and find your future business partner at Healthy Food Asia 2023, you will have the 

opportunity to:  

 Find new commercial, financials, strategic or technological partners 

 Develop and grow your business network 

 Exchange knowledge and experience with international business contacts 

 Keep an eye on market trends and new innovations 

 

Conference 

Accompanied with the Expo marketplace the Healthy Food Asia 2023 is also offering s series of presentation 

about Healthy, Free From, Plant-Based, Vegan and Organic Business community.  

 

Topics on Market Insights, Business Connection, Product Developments, Consumer Behaviors, How To Do 

Better Business and many more will be discussed.   

 

For more information, please contact our team at email kamolchanok@vnuasiapacific.com (Ms. Kamolchanok) 

call +66 (0) 2 111 6611 Ext. 230 

 

We look forward to welcoming all participants to Bangkok next year! 
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